
 
 
 
 
 
Termination of Sales Distribution for Crocus TMR Sensors 
                                                             
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata. 
This notice is to inform you that Murata terminates sales distribution for Crocus TMR sensors. 
This is the official 4M change notification regarding the detail below 
that some of our products will be discontinued as detailed below 
Please review & approve in writing by Approval Due Date. 
Your understanding & support is highly appreciated. 
 
Product Type, Changes: Customer / Murata / Alternative Part Numbers: 
Product Type: Crocus: TMR sensors 
Murata Part Number: CT100, CT110, CT310, CT43x Series 
 
Reason / Background 
We have been distributing Crocus TMR sensors since 2020, but due to a review of our business 
strategies, we have decided to terminate sales distribution agreement with Crocus Technology. 
 
In order to change distribution, we have been ensuring a smooth transition with Crocus PIC 
listed below. 
 
Due to the change, the last letter of the part numbers except for CT43x has been changed, 
however there are no differences in product specifications, quality, equipment or structure. 
 
Product Withdrawal Schedule: 

• Last Time Order Due *: Mar. 31, 2023 

• Last Shipment Date: Sep. 30, 2023 
*: Last Time Order is the subject to Minimum Order Quantity and Package Quantity. 
Order Cancel and Product Return can be accepted only in the case of quality issue. 
Please place Last Time Buy Order by the Last Time Order Due Date as needed. 
We cannot receive any orders after Last Time Order Due. 
 
Crocus (Person In Charge) 
 



 
Feedback Due: 
Feedback due:            Dec. 30, 2022 
Please check with your company & contact our company by the due date if you have any 
problems. 
 
Contact Window 
Should you have any questions or concerns, 
Please contact Murata Sales, Representative, or Distributor in your area 
 
 
 
 


